
Attachment D 
Signing Letter to King County Executive and K4C 

 
 
Mayor Lynne Robinson September XX, 2020 
City of Bellevue  
450 110th Ave NE 
Bellevue, WA 98004  
 
 
The Honorable Dow Constantine  
King County Executive   
401 5th Ave # 800  
Seattle, WA 98104  
 
 

Dear Executive Constantine and K4C Member Cities,   
 
The City of Bellevue has been a member of the King County Cities Climate Collaboration (K4C) 
since 2014, and is pleased to sign-on to the updated K4C Joint County-City Climate 
Commitments. The City has valued the partnership with the seventeen K4C partners and looks 
forward to continuing this collaboration.  
 
By signing on to the updated K4C Joint Commitments, the City of Bellevue wishes to reaffirm its 
commitment and support for the shared vision of the K4C. The City appreciates the thoughtful 
updates to the Joint Commitments, and values Guiding Principle #4, which allows each partner 
to pursue strategies and policies which are most relevant to the individual partner.  
 
As a member of the K4C, the City of Bellevue appreciates the opportunity to work together to 
address climate change and a sustainable future. Bellevue is taking an active role in promoting 
the types of solutions needed to achieve the shared goals of the K4C, including transit-oriented 
development, clean energy, waste reduction, and preserving urban ecosystems.  
 
We look forward to engaging further with elected officials, staff, and the community on these 
issues and commitments.  
  

Sincerely,   

  

Mayor Lynne Robinson 

 


